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10 DOWNING STREET

Prime Minister

1. Herewith letter dated 14th February from Ivor Stanbrook,
together with a reply, which I hope you think is appropriate.

2. The views which Ivor expresses are very widely held in the
Parliamentary Party. There is also considerable indignation
about the unsigned article which appeared in last Sunday's
Observer.

3. You may like to consider reading part of the letter from
Stanbrook to the Cabinet. If you do decide to do so, may I
suggest that you should say that the letter comes from one of
your backbenchers, without mentioning Ivor by name. He is
intensely loyal to you, but is regarded as being something of a
loner in the Parliamentary Party. The letter would, I think,
carry more weight if it was not attributed to him.

19th February, 1980
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Private & Confidential 19th February, 1980

Thank you very much for your letter of 14th February.

I am most grateful for your support.

Ian Gow told me of your anxiety about recent events and I
am sorry to have to say that I think that that anxiety is
well fieunded.

I hope that your trip to Rhodesia will be valuable, and I look
forward to hearing about it when you get back.

Thank you very much for having written as you did.

Ivor Stanbrook, Esq., M.P.




